
Visit of the State school of the allotment gardeners in Lünen 

 

 
 

While planning a new Office for the allotment federation in Luxembourg 

a delegation visited the State school and the office of the allotment 

federation of Westphalia-Lippe on 13th and 14th January 2019. 

 

At the occasion of the State horticultural exhibition in Lünen in 1996 a 

centre was created in the middle of a large park. This centre unites 

educational and administrative functions. 

 

The building itself received a prize for its architecture. 

 

It is surrounded by several educative plots, so that the allotment gardeners 

can also have practical courses. 

 

We had the opportunity to get detailed information on the creation of the 

centre and could exchange with President Wilhelm Spieß and director 

Werner Heidemann on the problems that occurred during this creation. 

 

We were impressed both by this equipment and by the particularly hearty 

hospitality of our colleagues in Lünen. 
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